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(This is a supplement to Memorandum OUPS no. 2023-01-1733 re: Conduct of
the Integrity, Competence, and Diligence (ICD) Program Workshop in
Region IV-B and National Capital Region)

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents

1. This is to inform all concerned that the schedule of the above-captioned
activity will be held on March 10, 2023, from 8:00 AM to 7:00 PM at
Usec. Valera Conference Hall, DepEd NCR Regional Office.

2. Participants in this activity include the Executive Committee (ExeCom)
from the Central Office, Regional Directors, Assistant Regional Directors,
and Schools Division Superintendents.

3. Attendees are reminded to answer a pre-work survey through this link:
https:/ /bit.ly/41eSZPM on or before March 8, 2023, 12NN.

4. For queries and clarifications, please contact Atty. Joylyn P. Dulnuan,
Chief Administrative Officer and Dr. Warren A. Ramos , Chief Education
Supervisor via email address pprd.ncr@deped.gov.ph.

5. For information and guidance.

WILFREDO E. , CESO III
Regional Director

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Tel. Nos.: 8920-5824; 8926-2213 loc. 801
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://www.depedictncr.wordpress.com



